
 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Robert Randall, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director 
 

 
 
 
 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
January 11, 2018 
 
Thomas Joseph 
Colorado Backhoe Service 
25193 South Road 
Pueblo, CO 81006 
 
Re: Decision Date Extension Approval, 110c to 112c Conversion Application (CN-01) 
 The Orr Pit, Permit No. M-2009-074  
 
Dear Mr. Joseph, 
 
On January 10, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
to extend the decision date for the conversion application (CN-01) to The Orr Pit, Permit No. M-2009-
074, to February 14, 2018. The Division herby approves the extension request to February 14, 2018.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at the Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 
303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 

 Steve O’Brian with Environment, Inc., 7985 Vance Dr., #205A, Arvada, CO 80003 
 

http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:elliott.russell@state.co.us

	1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
	Denver, Colorado 80203

